This Week in Church
Saturday 14th     
6.30pm
Ann & Vincent Collins RIP (O’Shea)  
Sunday 15th         
       
9.30am
The People of the Parish    

11.30am      Leonard Noble RIP (Noble)    

Monday 16th                   
10.00am 
Service of the Word/Holy Communion 
Tuesday 17th           
10.00am 
Service of the Word/Holy Communion 
Wednesday 18th     
12.15pm
Eileen Woodstock RIP (Golden Club)       
Thursday 19th      
    
8.30am 
Service of the Word/Holy Communion 
Friday 20th           

10.00am 
The Holy Souls (HSB)   

Saturday 21st      
6.30pm
The People of the Parish    

Sunday 22nd         
       
9.30am
Ints of Frank McDermott (Haydon)  

11.30am      Peter Fay RIP (Zincraft)    
Morning Prayer of the Church is celebrated after the morning services. Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament normally takes place on Saturday morning’s from 11am - 12noon.

The Sacrament of Reconciliation is normally held on Saturday between

11am - 12.00 noon & 5.30pm. – 6.15pm.

What’s On?
Mon 16th   
St Edwards Preschool
9.00am-3.00pm
Parish Hall

Spiritual Direction 
11.00am
Priest’s House


Secondary School Application Forms
5-8pm
Priest’s House


Knit & Natter 
2.30pm-4.30pm
Community Centre

Legion of Mary 
4.30pm-5.30pm
Upper Room

Tues 17th       
Parent & Toddler Group 
9.45am-11.45am
Parish Hall 


Spiritual Direction 
11.00am
Priest’s House


Secondary School Application Forms
5-8pm
Priest’s House


Beavers/Cubs/Scouts
5.00pm-9.30pm
Parish Hall

St Vincent de Paul
7.00pm
Community Centre

Weds 18th   
St Edwards Preschool
9.00am-3.00pm
Parish Hall

Golden Club 
1.00pm
Community Centre

Rainbows/Brownies/Guides
3.45pm-8.45pm
Parish Hall 
Thurs 19th   
St Edwards Preschool
9.00am-12.30pm
Parish Hall 

Bingo 
Community Centre
7.30pm

Fri 20th         St Edwards Preschool
9.00am-3.00pm
Parish Hall

Please pray for all who are sick in our hospital, our nursing homes and at home. For those who are anxious, bereaved or struggling in the Faith. May they experience the healing hands of Jesus through our prayerful actions and visitations. Especially we pray for:

John Abbott, Margaret Alake, Nora Brennan, Margaret Brockbank, Bob Cole, Dyllis Dangerfield, Jose De Abreu, Fr John Duckett, Gary Enever, Veronica Flood, Marie Gahagan,  

Margaret Harries, Margaret Harvey, Eileen Heneghan, Ben Holmes, Evelyn Hughes, Fatima Hussein, 
Hannah Jermain, Fr Tom Jordan, Benjamin Joseph, Mona Keenan, Fr Leslie Knight, Paula Lam, 
Mrs D Langan, Fr John McGrath, Fr Tony McKentey, Ann Montgomery, Teishan Mulholland, 
Fr Martin Nott, Brendan O’Connor, Baby Ethan Jude Okonneh, Chioma Onwumere, 
Bernadette O’Sullivan, Fr David Prior, Fr John Taylor, Andrew Todd, Danny Toye, 
Eileen Terrell, Martine Vella, Betty Walsh and Trudy Wijeyeratnam 
Please pray for our Dead whose Anniversaries occur about this time:
John McCarthy, Madeline Curtis, Patrick Timoney, Shirley Spicer, Leonard Noble, Ethel Bland, 
Stefan Sulot, Kathleen Smith, James Armstrong, Rosaleen Stewart, Ivy Carey, Leonard Wilding, William Baldock, Mary Makes, Henry Rourke, Ivy Bishop, Thomas Morgan, and Ivy Randall.

Parish Stewardship: Offertory Collection Weekend: 7th /8th October 

Envelopes: £468.10      Cash: £385.82  
       Standing Orders to 5th September £1931.02 
Travelling Chalice

               Weekend
      Family
         Mass



14th /15th October 
Princess Ifem
       9.30am


21st /22nd October
Sandra Tam
       6.30pm

Collectors Rota



6.30pm
9.30am
11.30am

14th /15th Oct           Michael & Anne
David & John Sizer
Tony & Antonella
21st /22nd Oct            Tom & Ian
John Sizer & John Shean
Andy & Christian


Applying for a place in a Catholic School for September 2018

DIOCESAN GUIDANCE TO PARENTS/CARERS

If you are intending to apply for a place for your child for September 2018, you need to see your Parish Priest and ask him for a Certificate of Catholic Practice. Your Parish Priest will give this to you providing he is satisfied you are a practising Catholic. You will then need to take this to the Catholic School to which you are applying, together with your child’s Baptismal Certificate (or Certificate of Reception where appropriate). If you do not, for whatever reason, qualify for a Certificate of Catholic Practice and your child is baptised, then your application will come into the next category for Baptised Catholic Children. For further details, please read carefully the admissions criteria/arrangements of the Catholic school to which you wish to apply. If you think you are likely to be, in this second category, please do still apply in the normal way, as explained by the Catholic school or the Local Authority, and remember to take a copy of your child’s Baptismal Certificate to the school. Parents are invited to see Fr Tom to discuss their “practice in faith” on the following dates: 

For Secondary School ONLY

Monday 16th and Tuesday 17th October between 5pm and 8pm.

For Primary School & Nursery ONLY

Surnames A-L Tuesday 28th November between 4pm and 7.30pm

Surnames M-Z Wednesday 29th November between 4pm and 7.30pm 

 There is no need to make an appointment, just turn up in the Church. Both parents (where possible) should attend together with the child for whom the certificate is sought. 

CAFOD Harvest Fast Day The retiring collection raised £ 636.99. Bless you for your generosity. 

Bingo Join us in the Community Centre on Thursday 19th October from 7.30pm. All are welcome to join us for an evening of good company and fun.

11.30am Mass Choir Rehearsals on Saturday 28th October from 2-3pm in the church.

Coffee Morning after 9.30am Mass the next Coffee Morning will be this Sunday 15th October after the 9.30am Mass. Please come and enjoy a tea/coffee and cakes and biscuits. All most welcome. Last month’s Coffee Morning raised £75 for the Parish Building Fund

£1 Coin Please note the old £1 coin is no longer legal tender as of 15th October. Of course, being a charity, we as a church will still accept them. Hunt through your drawers, mattresses, money bottles and boxes.

Thank you Bible Alive October edition is available at the back of the church priced £2.50.

SVP Dominica was just one of the Islands devastated by the recent hurricane. A parishioner who has family in Dominica has asked the SVP for help with tinned food, rice or pasta. A member of the SVP will collecting donations before and after each Mass next weekend only. Thank you.

The Catholic Handicapped Fellowship (Caring for people with special needs and their carers) Is there anyone who would like to help at a Special Needs Club on a Saturday morning for a few hours during term time in St Mary’s Parish Hall, Hornchurch. We would also welcome new members to come and join us. If you are interested and would like more information on the work of the Havering Catholic Fellowship please ring Maureen on 01708 442392 or 07592014443

Abbotswick – Mass for the Holy Souls in particular remembrance of those whose ashes are interred at Abbotswick, Mass will be offered at 2.30pm on Sunday 19th November, in our ‘building works chapel’ in the coach house at Abbotswick CM14 5SH. The Mass will be followed by tea and cakes. All are welcome and please feel free to arrive any time from 1pm to stroll the grounds before Mass. You can just turn but it would be helpful to know you are coming by email to frdominic@diocesesofbrentwood.org  

Diocesan Day of Celebration and Witness Celebrating the Work of the Holy Spirit in Our Lives. You are warmly invited to celebrate the Golden Jubilee of the Charismatic Renewal in the Catholic Church on Saturday 4th November 10.30am – 5pm at Brentwood Cathedral. Please take a leaflet from the back of the Church or see details on poster or contact Eileen O’Kane 0208 5317020.

Bishop’s Certificate in Catechesis and Youth Ministry All Confirmation and First Holy Communion Catechists are warmly invited to attend a Catechist Training Day on Saturday 4th November 2017 at Sacred Heart of Mary School in Upminster, running from 10:30am until approx 3:30pm. We are delighted to welcome input from CAFOD, Million Minutes, Field of Dreams, Hannah Vaughan-Spruce and Alpha, as well as music from Edwin Fawcett. For more information and to confirm your place, please visit www.bcys.net/events or email gabriellafusi@dioceseofbrentwood.org
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        Father Tom Jordan 
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Our Parish is part of the Brentwood Diocese and Alan Williams is our Bishop 

and we belong to the Havering Deanery.

We are twinned with the parish of Regina Pacis, Ladysmith, Diocese of Dundee, South Africa, 

and pray for their Bishop, Graham Rose.

The Twenty Eighth Sunday in Ordinary Time (A) 
15th October 2017 
Update on Fr Tom The knee operation took place mid-August and the recovery has been good. There are still challenges for me! During the six-week recovery period I had to undergo more radiotherapy; so I am battling on two fronts. I hope to get back into tackling a large ‘back log’ of correspondence as my strength and motivation returns. Bless you all for your continued prayers, cards, food and goodies.
Thank you to the anonymous parishioner who donated £1,000 to the Abbotswick, Walsingham House Appeal given directly to Fr Dominic Howarth.

Justice Service at Brentwood Cathedral Our thanks go to Altar Servers, Richard Cordery, Megan Roberts and Gabrielle O’Donoghue who served the Bishop at the Cathedral last Sunday.

Prisoners Sunday The Diocesan retiring collection is being deferred until the weekend of 9th /10th December.

World Mission Sunday Next weekend after all Masses we will have the Diocesan Second collection for World Mission Sunday. World Mission Sunday is one of the most special days in the global Catholic Church. It unites Catholics all over the world in prayer, mutual friendship and support; both spiritual and material. For more information, visit missiontogether.org.uk/world-mission-sunday
